
Newcastle Catholic  
Council for Ministry 

with Young People

In May 2 82, it was announced the Trustees of the Catholic Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle had made the decision to transition all secondary schools in Newcastle to Years97 to 8 3 The transition will occur in a staged and planned way.
Over the next �ve years, the Catholic Diocese of 

Maitland-Newcastle is renewing its approach to secondary schooling in the heart of Newcastle to ensure it can best support the educational needs and outcomes for its students now, and 






